Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 22802

APR 2 0 2004

Ms. Jean Sulc, Chair

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
24 Harbor River Circle

St. Helena Island, South Carolina 29920

Dear Ms. Sulc:

SUBIJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 186 — High Level
Waste (HLW) Proposal (Your letter, 03/24/04)

Thank you for your Recommendation regarding the Savannah River Site’s (SRS) HLW Program.
Your continuing support of accelerated risk reduction is appreciated. The U.S. Department of
Energy Savannah River Operations Office (DOE-SR) will consult with DOE Headquarters
regarding your concerns.

DOE-SR will brief the CAB by July 2004, regarding the SRS budget and HLW Program impacts
associated with the waste incidental to reprocessing issue.

If vou have any questions, please contact me or have your staff contact Charles Hansen at
(803) 208-6072.

Sincerely,

Q/% Jn G~

Jeffrey M. Allison
Manager

DD-04-055

ce:  D. Haygood, WSRC (CAB Files)



